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its compliments to the Secretary-Gerierai of the United Nations and has the honour

1o refer to Note LA/COD/59/1 dated 28 December 2011 regarding General

Assembly resolution- 66/103 of 9 December 2011 entitled “The scope and
application of the principle of universal jurisdiction”.

Thé Permanent Mission has the honour to advise that the New Zealand

Government submitted its .information and observations on this tOplG to the

Secretary—eeneral in 2010, which were included in report A/65/181.

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to takes this opportunity to renew fo the
Secretary-General of the United Nations the -assurances of its ~highest
consideration. |
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